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SNB public counter at Bundesplatz 1 to reopen 
 

The Swiss National Bank (SNB) will reopen its counter for the general public at its head 
office in Berne at Bundesplatz 1 on 26 August 2019. The opening hours are Monday to 
Friday, 8 am to 3.30 pm. The general public have the opportunity there to exchange recalled 
or damaged banknotes and coins and obtain freshly printed banknotes from the ninth series.  

Due to the renovation and alteration work on the building at Bundesplatz 1, the SNB’s public 
counter had been provisionally located on the premises of Bank EEK AG since January 2015. 
The counter there will cease operations on 26 August 2019.   
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